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On February 22, 2008, at page 135 of the transcript, Mr. Robertson provided an estimate 
regarding how much he would be paid for a child homicide case.  Mr. Robertson has 
subsequently advised us that for a two week case, including all preparation and 
preliminary hearings, a silk would be likely to receive something in the region of $30,000 
rather than $40,000. However, the junior would also have to be paid and that would bring 
the total cost of counsel for one party to something in the region of $40,000-$45,000. 
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